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September 23, 2020

Dianne Jacob

Technical Advisory Committee Chair

San Diego County Local Agency Formation Commission
9335 Hazard Way, Suite 200

San Diego, CA 92123

Re: Proposed Fallbrook Public Utility District and Rainbow Municipal Water District Wholesaler
Reorganization (RO20-04; RO20-05)

Dear Chair Jacob:

In response to the request for comment issued by SDLAFCO as part of the FPUD and RMWD applications
for reorganization, Helix Water District respectfully supports the TAC’s efforts toward producing an
objective and detailed analysis of the issues directly related to the proposed action. These include, but
are not limited to the financial impacts, community impacts, governance impacts, environmental impacts
and water reliability impacts.

In addition to analyzing the above impacts, Helix respectfully requests that the TAC identify alternatives
to mitigate these impacts, including development of implementation strategies designed to minimize the
impacts to all affected parties. In closing, Helix supports the efforts of the TAC in developing an objective
and equitable resolution to this important regional issue. If you would like to discuss any of the above
issues in more detail, please feel free to contact me.
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